
I am an MS advocate and a member of the MS Society board of trustees here in Oregon. I’m contacting you today to ask you to 
please vote YES in support of SB 560.  I have been living with Multiple Sclerosis since 2011 and am currently on my second 
medication.  I have been lucky enough to receive co-pay assistance up until this point.  I learned in January my co-pay will move 
from $50 a month to $3,050!  The cost of the medication I take each month is over $8,000!  My health insurance covers the 
remaining portion.  I am lucky to be able to continue this assistance temporarily until May, but hundreds of others will be forced to 
make other choices.  I know people who have stopped taking their MS medication because of this.  Please support SB 560 to count 
all our copays. Thank you for your work. 


